
 

 

Town of Annapolis Royal 
Traffic Flow Advisory Committee (TFAC) 

Approved Minutes of Meeting Held 
May 1, 2015 at 12:00pm 

 

1. PRESENT: Chair Mayor Michael Tompkins, Chief of Police Burt McNeil, Superintendent of Public Works Kevin 

McLean, and Recoding Secretary CAO Greg Barr. 

 

2. REGRETS: Councillor Paul Paquette, Councillor Sherman Hudson 

 

3. CALL TO ORDER: 12:10pm 

 

4. ADDITIONS TO AGENDA: 

 

5. APPROVAL OF AGENDA: 

 

6. ROUND TABLE:N/A 

 

7. BUSINESS ARISING: 

 

8. NEW BUSINESS: 

Recommendation 1: 

It was recommended that past meeting minutes be checked to see if the area for vehicles to pull-off at AWEC 

was installed. 

 

Recommendation 2: 

It was recommended that Superintendent of Public Works McLean review asphalt options provided by Mayor 

Tompkins. 

 

Recommendation 3: 

It was recommended that Superintendent of Public Works McLean inquire about acquiring blades for snow 

removal through DOT provincial purchasing department. 

 

Recommendation 4: 

It was recommended that Chief of Police McNeil and Superintendent of Public Works McLean prepare a letter 

to AVRSB in relation to student parking issues at AWEC. 

 

Recommendation 5: 

It was decided, after a lengthy discussion, to leave the temporary stop signs at the intersection of St. George 

Street and Prince Albert Road for power outages.  It was decided to leave this usage the same (i.e. use the two 

signs when lights are out). 

 

9. OTHER BUSINESS: 

 

10. IN CAMERA: N/A 

 

11. ADJOURNMENT: 1:30PM 



 

 

 

 

______________________________     __________________________________ 

Chair Mayor Michael Tompkins     Recording Secretary CAO Gregory Barr 


